
O U R  L A W  F I R M

Our community garden project at St. Nicholas Church,
Southbourne

UPDATE: 
The next two Working Parties will take place at 1.45pm on
Saturday 4 May and at the same time on Saturday 8 June.

Please come and share your thoughts about the land around
church and how the space could best be used to provide a

haven for wildlife and an attractive place for the local
community to enjoy.

Please RSVP to Julian Davies on 07552 236878 or email
julianapdavies@gmail.com if you’d like to be involved. 


